
   CITY OF WAUKESHA 
                       Administration 

         201 Delafield Street, Waukesha, WI 53188                                                                                                                 
  Tel: 262.524.3701 fax: 262.524.3899 

   www.ci.waukesha.wi.us 
 

 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 

www.ci.waukesha.wi.us 
 

Buildings and Grounds ID Number: 
ID#19-0179 

Date: 
1/20/2020 

Submitted By: 
Fred Abadi, P.E. Public Works Director 

City Administrator Approval: 
Kevin Lahner, City Administrator      

Finance Department Review: 
Rich Abbott, Finance Director     RA 

City Attorney’s Office Review: 
Brian Running, City Attorney        BR 

Subject:   
Please conduct a speed study of Northview Road from N. Grandview Blvd. to Meadowbrook Road to consider 
lowering the posted speed limit to 25 MPH.  Said study shall be completed after Phase 2 of Northview Road 
reconstruction has been completed. 
 
 
Details: 
This item was brought forward by Ald. Wilke in early 2019.  Residents on Northview Road would like the speed 
limit reduced to 25 MPH.  Engineering staff would need to conduct a spot speed study on Northview Road to 
determine if a speed reduction is recommended.  Since Phase 2 of the Northview Road Reconstruction project 
is occurring in 2019, Engineering staff will wait until Fall of 2019 to conduct a spot speed study that 
encompasses the entire Northview Road corridor from N. Grandview Blvd. to Meadowbrook Road. 
 
Subsequent to completion of Northview Road in November 2019, City staff had asked the new area alderman, 
Rick Lemke, if he wanted Engineering staff to continue with conducting a speed study which would have to 
wait until spring 2020.  Ald. Lemke requested that this item be withdrawn at the January 20, 2020 Building and 
Grounds meeting.   
 

 
Options & Alternatives:  
None 
 

 
Financial Remarks: 
None 
 

 
Executive Recommendation: 
None 
 

 


